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the care whieb taken in regard to the admission of confessions
is to exelude testimony flot probably true. But, when in conse-
quence of an involuntary confession, the property stolen, or any
other ipatcrial fact is discovered, it is competent to shew that
such diseovery wasmade on account of the prisoner 's informa.
tion. In such a case, so inuch of the confession as strictly re-
lates te the fact discovered, wlll be received in evidence. Thus,
upon an indictment for burglary it was lield admissible to shcw
the act of the accused in conducting the officers to the place
where the stolen money hiad been hidden, and also lis declara-
tion while the search was in progresa, ''keep looking for the
nioney up by the fence, it is there somewhere."

FOUNDATION MUST 13E LAID )NTIIEN VOLL'NTARINESS OF~ iCONý-

M FESSION is DISPUTED.-We nOW pRss on to consider the appli-
cation of these principles we have been discussing to -a concrete
case. When a confession is introduced, must a foundation bc
laid negativing any improper inethods? It is the orthodox rule,

UQ and perhaps the prevailing doctrine, that ahl confessions are
presumed to be primâ facic invcluntary, and satisfactory evid-
ence must be introduced to shew that it was voluntary before
it is admissible. In Ohio and in'a few states, however, a con-
fession is presumned to be voluntary and f ree froin ail fear and
favour, but if the preiiminary evidenee is eonflicting, the con-
fession can be submitted te the jury under instructions to dis-
regard it, if satisfie<l it was involuntary. The question as te
whether the confession is voluntary, being in its nature pre-
liminary, belongs to the judicial province alone, and he must
decide it 'before admitting the confession in evidence. The de-
fenee rith permission of the court, may introduce pertinent evid-
ence in addition to that which results from the pi-eliminary ex-
amination, and whether it is to be ini the presence of the jury,
reste with the judge. But the preliminary examination may be
nierely formal by the judge, declaring on hearing some wit-
nesses without allowing the defendant 's counsel to cross-examine
or to introduce eontrary evidence, that he is satisfled the con-
fession is voluntary. An example of such an -arbitrary ruling


